

Building tomorrow, leading the way. Aqueduct Primary Academy Castlefields Way Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP



01952 984980



admin@aqueductprimary.org



Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke
Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin

Tuesday 15th July 2025

Mrs Lockley

Dear Parents / Carers,

After nine years as Headteacher, we are sad to announce that Mrs Lockley has made the decision to leave Aqueduct Primary Academy at the end of this term.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Lockley for her contribution to the school community during her time as Headteacher. Her commitment and dedication to the pupils, families, and staff have been greatly appreciated.

During her time at school, the children have always been at the heart of everything she did.

On Thursday 17th July, Mrs Lockley will be in school during the morning to say her goodbyes to colleagues and pupils. We know that you will join us in saying a massive thank you to Mrs Lockley, it has been a pleasure and an honour having you as our Headteacher.

We wish Mrs Lockley all the very best for the future.

With kind regards

Aqueduct Primary Academy





Positivity







Learning

Happiness

